From: Natalie Savigny

To:
Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act - Disposal of tyres
Date: Friday, 28 February 2020 09:31:00 a.m.

oear [N

| am writing in regards to your Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987
request below.

1. The cost you have incurred in dealing with the problem ? DCC has not monitored or
recorded any specific costs related to dealing with car / motor vehicle tyres. Up until the
end of 2019 tyres were accepted for disposal in the Green Island landfill. Since the
beginning of 2020 these tyres have been collected by Tyre Collection Services for recycling
in Christchurch.

2. Tyre piles that you know of that are in your jurisdiction ? DCC does not monitor tyre
stockpiles in our jurisdiction — This is more likely to be a function of ORC.

Regards

Natalie Savigny
GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER
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rrom: I

Sent: Tuesday, 4 February 2020 09:08:12 a.m.

To: dcc@dcc.govt.nz
Subject: OIA REQUEST - INFORMATION RELATING TO DISPOSAL OF TYRES

Dear Sir, Madam

I would like to make an OIA request to your organisation for all of the
information you have on car / motor vehicle tyres that you have had to deal
with over the years.

The information | specifically seek is:

1. The cost you have incurred in dealing with the problem ?
2. Tyre piles that you know of that are in your jurisdiction ?

3. The information | seek is from Year 2000 to current ( 31/03/2019 ).

I am able to receive all information to this email address, and I understand you
have up to 4th April 2020 to provide this information.
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If there is any additional information you require please advise ?

Yours Sincerely





